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The Westconnex Extension to Iron Cove Bridge is a wrecking ball through our Suburb - the loss of 

homes, the air quality degradation with the exhaust outlets within metres of schools, homes, cafes 
& parks is detrimental to all our lives. The bottleneck that will be created from the exit of the 

tunnel onto the Bridge will only exacerbate and move the bottleneck into Drummoyne . Traffic 
flows are only improved by better and more efficient public transport - enforce bus only lanes & 

build car parking depots close to the main road artery bus stops . Effective and less expensive 
than huge toll roads built by private companies. 


